
My name's Caitlin Shentall. I left Abbey Hey in 2006 and my 

brother Ellery left in 2008; we loved being at Abbey Hey and 

enjoyed thinking back to our time there!  

In 2015 Ellery went to Oxford University to study French and 

Philosophy. This was such a huge achievement, and we are still so 

proud of him. Since graduating, he has been working as a Civil 

Servant (this means he helps the government to keep things 

running). 

I went to Lancaster University in 2013 to study History. Since then, I 

have worked in lots of different jobs, but most recently I have 

moved to Spain to learn Spanish and to teach in a Spanish school. 

I love learning new things even though I finished school many 

years ago! 

 

 


